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Widespread use of "forever" chemicals is leading to environmental and biologic 

accumulation. As the potential harm from exposure and ingestion is now known, 

controlling their continued use becomes more urgent. The especially concentrated 

exposure experienced by firefighters using these products is particularly poignant and 

preventable with available alternatives.   


